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We	(my	family	&	I)	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	electricity	generated	by	home	
owners.	We	have	invested	in	a	5kW	solar	array	and	currently	pay	between	
9c/kWh	(off	peak)	and	44c/kWh	(peak)	for	electricity	we	buy,	but	are	only	paid	
a	flat	rate	of	5c/kWh	for	solar	generated	electricity	we	sell	back	to	the	grid	at	the	
end	of	the	day.	This	disparity	is	grossly	unfair,	and	having	made	the	investment	
in	solar	energy	(and	contribution	to	lower	carbon	emissions)	I	would	like	to	see	
a	higher	solar	feed-in	tariff	in	line	with	the	increased	wholesale	price	of	
electricity.	
	
Jacqueline	Bosscher		
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